From: Sandra Henry 
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2018 10:44 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: Travel update - PJM Coalition of Cities - October 4 - 5, 2018

Dear Rich,

Just wanted to confirm I did travel to Philadelphia to attend the PJM Coalition of Cities strategic planning session October 4 – 5, 2018 in my official capacity as Chief Sustainability Officer for the City of Chicago.  The Philadelphia Office of Sustainability (“Philadelphia”) convened a meeting the help of the Urban Sustainability Network’s [USDN] Innovation grant. The meeting’s purpose was to convene cities interested in developing a coalition of cities to influence PJM Interconnection, a a regional transmission organization (RTO) that coordinates the movement of wholesale electricity in all or parts of certain defined states. 

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thank you,

Sandra 

__________________
Sandra Henry
Office of the Mayor

